RECORD OF PROCEEDINGS

-1-

BOWLING GREEN TOWNSHIP

BOARD OF TRUSTEES

April 15th, 2024

Bowling Green Township Board of trustees opened this special meeting at 7:00pm with roll call. All and fiscal officer (FO) were present. This meeting was held to discuss and possibly award road bid.

Visitors: Rob Small and Shannon Duval

Two companies adjusted their bid from 2" to 1.5" asphalt. Small's total was \$225,845 and Dreams was \$234,079

Trustees discussed bids. Trustee Ward would prefer Dreams because they are getting their asphalt closer to job site and won't be cold. Trustee Hupp felt Small's could have done a better job the last time they did our roads.

Trustee Hupp made a motion to accept Dreams quote. Trustee Ward seconded the motion.

Trustee Hupp made a motion to adjourn the meeting. Trustee VanBuren seconded the motion.

With business complete, the board adjourned at 7:1/4pm

Ben Hupp- President

el VanBuren- Trustee

//Jack Ward-Vice President

Jennie Duval-Fiscal Officer